
 

The School District of Philadelphia 
Paul L Dunbar Elementary School  

 
 
 

SAC and Annual Winter Title 1  
Parental Input Meeting 
2020-2021 School Year 

 
 
Dear Families,  

You are invited to attend a meeting to provide input into the 

Schoolwide plan and the School Budget. 

Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 12pm 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/86792036525?pwd=MmNFVTUxZkNmZFdiNWRMcVNwWGRsQT09 
 

Meeting ID: 867 9203 6525 
Passcode: 147109 

One tap mobile 
+12678310333,,86792036525# US (Philadelphia) 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

 

If you have any question please reach out to Melanie Oeun-Greenhalgh- 

Family Engagement Liaison at 215-400-5879 or at noeun@philasd.org 

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/86792036525?pwd=MmNFVTUxZkNmZFdiNWRMcVNwWGRsQT09
mailto:noeun@philasd.org

